

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, NY 10007

June 16, 2018

Dear Friends:

It is a great pleasure to join Adelphi University in welcoming everyone to its 18th Annual President's Gala.

New York is strengthened by the many higher education institutions that give our residents the skills and knowledge necessary to achieve their goals in the classroom, in their careers, and beyond. Founded 120 years ago in Brooklyn, Adelphi University is one of these terrific schools, offering an extensive catalogue of undergraduate and graduate degrees, preprofessional programs, service-learning opportunities, and much more, to students at its campuses in Manhattan and throughout New York State. Tonight, as you gather to raise vital scholarship funds and celebrate the many accomplishments of the school's outstanding faculty and students, I am proud to applaud Adelphi University for its longstanding commitment to excellence in education.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, congratulations to this year's honorees. I offer my best wishes for a wonderful event and continued success.

Sincerely,

Bill de Blasio

Mayor